Filmhouse event

The Everyday Cyborgs and Humanimals event on April 14th at the
Filmhouse was the first public screening of four short films
exploring fears, hopes and anxieties, as well as the everyday
reality, of being not-fully-human. The films were made by
local artists, creatives, and a group of young people, as part
of the Animal, Mechanical and Me: The Search for Replaceable
Hearts project led by Dr Gill Haddow in Science Technology and
Innovation Studies at the University of Edinburgh and funded
by the Wellcome Trust.
The project explores patient experiences and public reactions
to using material from non-human animals or from implantable
cybernetic systems to repair, replace or regenerate the human
body. It seeks to bring patients’ experiences, anxieties, and
wider questions around human identity and selfhood, to bear on
conversations about recent developments in medical technology.
The film screening was part of a more general attempt to
showcase social science research at Edinburgh University to
wider audiences, and to generate public awareness and debate
about these issues.
We decided to wear rainbow lanyards in addition to the classic
dark-blue one to promote a more inclusive public image of the
University, but also to pay tribute to the LGBT+ contributions
to academic thought around identity, selfhood, and embodiment,
and around the figure of the cyborg in the Western cultural

imaginary.

Pride Edinburgh

Pride Edinburgh is on Saturday 16th June 2018 and we have LOTS
of plans! All are welcome to join us for the march, wear a
Rainbow Lanyard and a University Staff Pride Network t-shirt
and stay for the Queer AF cabaret.
We’ll meet at Levels Cafe, Holyrood Road from 11am in advance
of the march moving off from the Scottish Parliament at 12.
We have set up an ePay link (https://bit.ly/2xrpIaz) and an
order form (https://bit.ly/2xpWwRj) so you can buy a Staff
Pride Network t-shirt for the march at cost price of £13.20,
and we’ll send it to you internal mail. You can also collect
from Central or Little France. With or without a t-shirt, feel
free to wear your Rainbow Lanyard and join us to celebrate
Pride and show solidarity with LGBT+ people around the world.
Once you’ve marched, applauded the speeches, visited the
community fair in Teviot and Potterow and ceilidh-danced your
wee heart out, SPN are proud to present a special Pride
Edition of Queer AF Cabaret. Drag queen host Georgia Tasda
will be joined by a selection of Edinburgh’s finest queer
performers. The fun begins at 6pm in Teviot Underground. Free

entry to all!

Rainbow Lanyards

We have been overwhelmed by the enthusiasm for our Rainbow
Lanyards and are delighted that the latest batch of 4000
Rainbow Lanyards has been delivered. Our RL Distribution Team
of 6 has a small backlog at the moment, and will send out your
order as quickly as they can. Any help with this would be
appreciated. If you’d like to help, let us know!
Of the 4000 lanyards already delivered, Card Services have
funded 1400 for new staff who will be able to choose between a
blue and rainbow lanyard; Finance, Student Wellbeing, ISG
Library Services and Informatics have paid for 700 lanyards
for their own staff; Finance, Card Services and Social
Responsibility & Sustainability have donated 1400 to the Staff
Pride Network for us to supply others throughout the
University; and the shop ordered 500 to sell at a reasonable
£2 to students, alumni and members of the public.

We were even contacted by an Edinburgh Business School PhD
student who wanted to wear one of our rainbow lanyards to her
viva!
What does your Rainbow Lanyard mean to you?

